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On 16th May, 2023, College of Arts, Science, and Commerce successfully 

organized a workshop in collaboration with the Institute of Company 

Secretaries of India (ICSI) on the important subject of “Role and 

Responsibilities of Company Secretaries in Corporate Governance.” The 

workshop attracted a significant number of enthusiastic students from various 

schools, eager to delve into the intricacies of corporate governance. The 



highlight of the event was the presence of the CS Vaibhav Agnihotri, Chairman 

of the Kanpur chapter of ICSI, who graciously accepted the role of the keynote 

speaker. Srishti Gupta, a talented first-year BBA student, skillfully anchored the 

workshop, ensuring a smooth flow of discussions and interactions. In addition 

to the enlightening presentations and discussions, CS Vaibhav Agnihotri shared 

compelling case studies – PNB Nirav Modi scam, Dewan Housing Finance Ltd., 

Yes Bank and Satyam Scandal that allowed participants to analyze and evaluate 

real-life scenarios related to corporate governance. The workshop proved to be a 

resounding success, enabling students to deepen their understanding of the 

pivotal role played by Company Secretaries in upholding transparency, 

accountability, and ethical practices in the corporate world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


